
 

                                                           Q40-3329-00 

Dear Valued Customers: 

                                                       February 2018 

MARKTEC Corporation                                                  

Quality Assurance Dept. 

                                                  

Notice of discontinuation of manufacturing of Super-Light D-10C 

 

 

  We thank you for your continued support of our products. We would like to inform 

you of the discontinuation of manufacturing of Super-Light D-10C as mentioned below. 

                                                         

 

1. Target product 

  Super-Light D-10C・1 (2.5 M) 

  Super-Light D-10C・2 (2.5 M) 

 

2. Reason for suspension 

  According to the discontinuation of manufacturing of the components of Super-Light 

D-10C, we will stop manufacturing the main bodies. 

 

3. Sales termination time 

  The sales of the main bodies shall terminate at the end of March 2018. 

 

4. Maintenance termination time 

  The maintenance shall terminate at the end of December 2019. 

  (The termination time may change depending on the availability of parts.) 

 

5. Successor models 

  Super-Light D-10L II (2.5 m) (Overseas market specification) 

  Super-Light D-10L II (5.0 m) (Overseas market specification) 

 

 


